
Dates for your  

diary: 
 

 

15th March  

Swimming Gala 
 

16th March 

World Book Day 

‘Read for Good’ begins 
 

22nd March 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
 

23rd March 

Term ends at noon 
 

17th April 

Return to school 
 

24th April 

Class/individual photos 
 

7th June (or 21st June) 

Sports Day (alternative 

date if bad weather) 
 

15th June 

* Fathers Day Event 
 

7th July 2018 

Our Summer Production 

at the Mercury Theatre. 

PLEASE SAVE THE 

DATE! 

 

* Provisional date 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 9th March 2018 

We celebrated Mothers Day today by inviting all 
our Mummies to school for some tea and cake. 
We were delighted to welcome so many Mummies 
and hope they all enjoyed the opportunity to 
spend some time with their children in school, 
while enjoying the delicious cakes on offer.  

See website for photos. 

Children in FIV, FV and FVI will be taking part in the swimming 

gala on Thursday 15th March. This will be at the Corporal Budd 

Swimming Pool  in Berechurch Road. It will start at 10am. 

 

On Friday 22rd March we will host our annual Easter 

Bonnet Parade. Each child is welcome to bring their 

home made Easter Bonnet to school that morning. We 

have had some wonderful creations in the past. There 

will be prizes for the most creative girl and boy’s    

bonnet. There will also be a small treat for everyone 

who brings their bonnet and takes part in the parade.  

 



Read for Good will begin on our 

rescheduled date for World Book 

day, 16th March. The children will 

then have the Easter holidays to 

take part in the reading challenge. 

We will collect any sponsor money 

raised on our return after the Easter 

break. 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in 

the sponsored activity and raised money for 

the NSPCC. Any remaining sponsor forms are 

being collected Monday morning at 9am. 

Thank you 

Unfortunately, also due to the bad 

weather last week, the cross 

country event for FV and FVI   

children had to be cancelled. Mrs 

Garnham is making enquiries as 

to whether the event is going to 

be rescheduled. 

Friday 16th March 

2018 

UPDATE 
Due to the bad weather last week, we will now 

be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 16th 

March. Please come to school dressed up as a 

character from your favourite book.  

Unfortunately, due to the damage caused to the school by the 
adverse weather last week, we have decided to postpone the 
Open Evening on Thursday 22nd March. We will notify you 
when a new date has been arranged. 

Some children from FV and FVI are tak-

ing part in Bikeability which 

starts next week 


